F.No. 10/1/2022-HEI
Government of India
Ministry of Heavy Industries

Udyog Bhawan, New Delhi.
Dated 05.09.2022.

CORRIGENDUM

With reference to Ministry of Heavy Industries (MHI) advertisement dated
02.09.2022 for the post of Consultant Grade-I in MHI, it is mentioned that point
‘c’ of Annexure I be read as:

Qualification: B. Tech in Electrical / Electronics Engineering or in equivalent
stream from a reputed and Govt. recognized Institution.
Desirable: M. Tech. in Electrical / Electronics Engineering or in equivalent
stream from a reputed and Govt. recognized Institution.

INSTEAD OF

The essential qualification — M. Tech in Electrical / Electronics Engineering or
in equivalent stream from a reputed and Govt. recognized Institution.

wftor45tAl

(P.K. Gupta)
Under Secretary to the Government of India



